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From: MIKE LUNAN  

Sent: 25 July 2012 9:50 AM 
To: Eyles, Andrew 

Subject: Re: Consultation on proposals to formalise the Rail Delivery Group 

 
Andrew: 
  
Thanks for alerting me to this Consultation.  As a lay Passenger Interest Representative (on RIAC) I 
have no special insight into how a beefed-up RDG ought to operate.  My interest is that the outcomes 
are the right ones.  It seems to me that the proposals ORR is making are likely to deliver a better 
railway, and I support that endeavour.  But I have no comment to make on the detail. 
  
Mike Lunan 
 


